
ALL SOULS CCW  

PRESIDENT’S REPORT 

3-16-24 

Sisters in Christ, 

Since our last meeting we have had two fun and successful Bingo, participated in 

6 weeks of Fish Frys with the Knights of Columbus.   

Many of us attended the Convention and the Symposium and enjoyed and 

learned during both. 

Our Casino Knight was a huge success!  We made just over 6400.00 dollars which 

we split with Knights of Columbus.  Fun was had by all and we plan on doing it 

again next year. 

Toya Martin gave a wonderful seminar at our Bad Girls of the Bible on Oct. 14th.  I 

have heard nothing but great things from the people who attended. 

Our Annual Thanksgiving Community Dinner is going to be held on November 19th 

when we will kick off our Hugs for the Homeless campaign.   

We will have two Bingos on January 20th and May 18th and an “Recycle, 

Repurpose, Reuse” Fashion Show on March 23rd. 

 

This concludes my report and God Bless, 

Katherine Breehl 

All Souls CCW President 

 


